
A huge thank you to the team at Boots, Dewsbury who hosted their local MP,
Iqbal Mohamed, to visit the pharmacy. The team used this as an opportunity
to discuss the services pharmacy provide, financial challenges the sector is

facing and the team carried out a BP check for Iqbal!
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Zak Laher, a CPWY committee member and Boots Area Manager said:

“The visit with Iqbal Mohamed was excellent!

We spoke to Iqbal about our current pharmacy services, and even managed
to get his blood pressure checked. 

He was very interested and took his time to understand and ask questions
about our contracts and negotiations.

Iqbal showed lots of passion and care for his constituents and I am confident
he will fly the flag for pharmacy.  He has asked for some data and prompts
which CPWY is sending him to help with his speeches when he can make

some noise about pharmacy.”

Our CEO Nicola said:  

“As an Independent MP for Dewsbury and Batley, Iqbal Mohamed has agreed
to work closely with us at CPWY to understand the challenges faced by

community pharmacy and question the Government in Parliament on what is
being done to support our sector.  We look forward to sharing data and

stories relating to pharmacies in Dewsbury and Batley in the near future.
 

If any contractors from this area have anything they feel would help shape
this, please do let us know by email at info@cpwy.org.“
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